From: "Mary L. Hummel" <mlhummel@umd.edu>

Date: November 5, 2010 9:55:06 AM EDT

To: Linda Mabbs <lmabbs@umd.edu>

Cc: "Linda M. Clement" <Ilclement@umd.edu>, John David Allen
<jdallen@umd.edu>

Subject: Request to review scooter use on campus

This email is to update you on CTAC’s work in response to the Request
to Review Appropriate Motor Scooter Use on Campus -

Several steps have been taken already this fall :

1.  Scooters not parked appropriately receive one warning (instead of
the previous 3) and then are towed - for which they pay a $60 towing
fee.

2. Inorder to aid in removing scooters from sidewalks (and from
parking in bike rack areas) - parking has been created and expanded in
lots for scooters. Similar to motorcycle parking.

CTAC is also discussing the following issues:

Proposing a parking fee for scooters; proposing a license requirement ;
and increasing the towing fee. Again all of these ideas are still under
consideration but are meant to address the transportation side of the
equation.

The Senate proposal also deals with traffic enforcement concerns -
which are beyond the scope of CTAC and would instead be a police

matter to consider.

[ wanted to share with you this update from our meeting this past
week. We will continue to keep you informed as this progresses.

Please let me know if you have any questions/concerns.



